TRURO BIKE AND WALKWAY COMMITTEE MEETING

Thursday, March 28, 2019

Truro Safety Facility

6:00 PM

- 1. Approval of Minutes from November 14, 2018
- 2. Public comments
- 3. Introduction of New BWWC Board Member Amy Graves
- 4. Jarrod Cabral, Head of DPW: 2019 Proposed Recommendations for Truro Road Repairs and Maintenance
 - a. Any Fog Lines on Roads included in this proposed Recommendations
- b. Any consideration for climbing lane up the North Bound side from Miller Pond Road to top of hill in this proposed Recommendations
- c. Any considerations for Safe crossings across Route 6 at Castle Road and Head of Meadow Road or Standish Way Crossing Included in this proposed Recommendations
- 4. Update: Side walk continuation from Truro Police Facility to Shore Road continuing to Standish Way to Community Canter through "Safe Routes to School"
- 5. Prepare for next meeting Goals for 2019 and email to all BWWC Board Members to prioritize goals
- 6. Other
- 7. Next meeting date to be determined at meeting
- 8. Adjournment

